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Oregon Redistricting Committee: One of the obstacles of being a rural part of Clackamas County is that 

we are often grouped into the Portland Metro. In Clackamas County we are often grouped into the Tri-

County Portland Metro area when it’s convenient, but now Map A would take part of Clackamas County 

to Portland Metro when it’s convenient to benefit map A. I believe we need to Keep transportation 

consistencies together that are already formed. I know that Clackamas County transportation needs are 

completely different than the transportation needs of Multnomah, Marion, or Washington County. I 

support: Congressional District B Senate District B House Districts B  

Thank You, 

Olivia Behrendt 
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